
GASC Board Meeting Minutes 7/13/14 

 

In Attendance: 
Jerry Caldwell 

Michelle Caldwell 

Eric Enochs 

John Skene 

Carla Julian 

Daretta Engh 

Tarren Cruz 

Tom Pomeroy 

Ryan Pyles 

 

President's Report: 

-We are building a positive relationship with Indy Eleven.  We are thinking of 

inviting them to a Rec. game possibly the weekend of 9/5-9/6. 

-The Mindy Dunn shelter house permit has been submitted.  The projected end 

date of the shelter house being built is July 2015. 

-In order to get the community involved we are entertaining the idea of having a 

movie night at Brandywine Park.  Tom Miller (parent) may be able to provide 

sound.  The question was asked, "If we show a movie do we need to have a 

permit/license?" 

-The Chamber of Commerce Chocolate Walk is August 8, 2014.  We could pass out 

information about GASC during this time.  We could purchase chocolate soccer 

balls.  We need to check pricing for these. 

 

Vice President's Report: 

-The following students are in consideration for the Youth Advisory Board: 

 Jose Rodriguez 

 Jacob Miller 

 Kayla Enochs 



 Ethan Enochs 

 Sean Julian 

 Jacob Blevens 

 Sylvester Blevens 

-A tentative meeting is scheduled for next week. 

 

Treasurer's Report: 

-All 3v3 refund checks have been sent.  Families wanting to participate in the Fall 

Rec. league will have the money rolled over from the 3v3. 

 

Rec. Director's Report: 

-Road sign requests have been submitted.  We need to find more locations to 

place signs.  Tom Pomeroy will get the address to Eric of his cousin's house.  This 

would be a good location.  John Skene may also have another location to offer. 

-Shirt ordering is scheduled for July 18, 2014. 

-Walk-In registration is August 2, 2014 at Brandywine Park. 

-August 29-30 there will not be any games. 

-October 4-5 is Fall Break. 

-October 11-12 is Riley Days.  There will not be any games. 

-October 25 is the end of the season. 

 

Director of Academy's Report: 

-The Indy Eleven Camp at Brandywine Park is July 14-17. 

-So far the Academy has 15 girls and 9 boys.  The parent meeting for academy is 

July 21 at 6:30pm.  The location is Nine Star. 

-John Skene wants an overview of Blue Sombrero. 

 

Director of Camp's Report: 

-The camp went well but the weather did not cooperate. 

-The total amount of campers was 69.  This number is less than last year. 

 

 



Concession Stand Manager's Report: 

-The left over beef patties are free to the Board Members.  Go to the concession 

stand to pick them up. 

-We will be setting up the volunteer spot calendar soon. 

-Michelle has workers in line for the Indy 11 camp. 

-Carla will be contacting Aarons, Jacks, and Mozzis soon. 

 

Coaching Committee's Report: 

-E-Licensing is scheduled for August 15-17.  The course is at Brandywine Park. 

FRIDAY:  6-9 

SATURDAY:  9-5 

SUNDAY:  9-4 

-Members take the course free of charge.  A deposit of $106 is required. 

-We are still planning to use Soccer 101. 

 

Sponsorship Committee Report: 

-The goal is to build a long term relationship with community supporters. 

-376 letters went out to prospective supporters. 

-The Harbour needs to be contacted  before t-shirts can be printed. 

 

New Business: 

-DARE wants to come out to promote the 5k.  We will use a tent for them to set 

up.  The Rec. Committee will need to choose a weekend for this. 


